
  

Hi All, 
May appears to have been a quiet month for the Nottinghamshire Junior Lawyers Division however 

we have been busy behind the scenes planning plenty of events for the second half of the year – 

where has the first half gone!  

We cannot wait to reveal what we have planned for the remainder of the year but for now we can 
confirm the following events that are taking place. 

Wind Down Thursday with NJLD – watch the footy with us! 

With the excitement of the Euros in full flow, we will be gathering at the Kilpin on Wednesday 20 

June 2024 at 4:30pm to cheer on England as they take on Denmark. We will also stick around for 

Spain v Italy, arguably the better game, for anyone wanting to join in with the football spirit. If anyone 

is interested in attending, please email me or, just turn up. 

 

 



  

Pride Party at Magic Garden 

Not even a week later, on 26 June we will be holding a Pride themed event at Magic Garden. This is 

an opportunity to network with others over food and drinks and get competitive as our hosts, Simran 

and Rebecca, test your knowledge with a quiz. This event has kindly been sponsored by ULaw. If you 

would like to attend or want to more details, please email our Event Representative Simran Kaur -

Simran.Kaur@quotientsciences.com.   
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The Summer Soiree 

The one you’ve all been waiting for! This year being held at Holme Pierrepoint Hall on 19 July 2024, 

with a coach taking us back to the city centre for one of our infamous after parties. Final details are 

still being finalised but spoiler alert, there will be an opening hour of “bottomless drinks” and some 

of the finest street food. 

 

Tickets are £35 for members and £40 for non-members and are expected to sell out so act fast. If 

you would like to sign up please contact our Ball Representatives Ella Bremner and Emily Graham – 

Ella.Bremner@Freeths.co.uk and Emily.Graham@Freeths.co.uk. 
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Membership and sponsorship 

Finally, for those that are not yet a member, membership 

for the remainder of the NJLD year is now being offered 

at a discounted rate.  

 

This will come in handy for the Summer Soiree tickets!  

 

If you would like to sign up, please contact our 

Membership Secretary: 

 Joe Collis – Joseph.Collis@nelsonslaw.co.uk  

 

If any of the above is of interest to you or you want to 

find out more, just drop me an email 

ella.royle@brownejacobson.com. 

We look forward to the upcoming events and seeing 

you all soon. 

We can be found on LinkedIn and Instagram 

@nottinghamshirejld. 

Warm regards, 

 

              Ella Royle – Chair of NJLD 

If your firm, chamber or company has placement students, Paralegals, Pupil Barristers, Trainees or newly 

qualified Solicitors / recently called Barristers (up to 5 years PQE/BPTC) then consider the benefits that the 

NJLD's educational, professional, social and sporting networks can offer them. For further information please 

see the NJLD Webpage or email membership secretary, Joe at :joseph.collis@nelsonslaw.co.uk. 
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